
 

 

Monday 2nd December 2024 

 

Year 1 local visit to All Saints’ church  
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of our learning journey ‘Blast from the past’, and the children’s learning in RE, Year 1 
will be visiting the local Ancient Parish church of Edmonton, All Saints’ church in Edmonton. 
This opportunity will support their understanding of the nativity, which they are excited to 
share their recital of with you on Tuesday 17th December at 8:40am.  
The purpose of the visit is to also explore worldviews and why Christmas is important to 
some Christians.  
 
Details are as follows:  
Date:   Tuesday 10th December 2024 

Jade Class: 9:00- 11:30am 
Emerald Class: 12:30- 3:00pm 
 

Place:  All Saints Parish Church of Edmonton, N9 9AT 
 
Travel:               TFL- bus  
 
Cost: Free 
 
Lunch: The children will have lunch as usual at school at the normal time. All children will 
need a water bottle for the journey. 
 
The children need to wear school uniform and a warm coat/ jacket with a hood is advised 
in the event of rainy weather. The children also need comfortable walking shoes (preferably 
black trainers).  
 
Please sign into Arbor to give permission. 
 
If you can support this visit, please speak to your class teacher. 
 
Many thanks  
The Year 1 Team 


